
From: Shelly Lizotte
To: Penny Thompson; Ellen Angel
Cc: Courtney Boma; Joan Theriault; Jennifer Kelley; "Janine Murchison"; Corey Saucier; Philip J McDonough III
Subject: RE: Materials
Date: Monday, March 10, 2025 10:38:49 AM

Hi Penny,
I copied the committee members here also from your earlier email.
 
I need to have an idea of what you want for the flagpole.  First thing is, how many do you want?  Do
you want two? One for the US flag and one for Maine?
 
Here’s the questions I was asked by the landscape architect.
 

Do you want an internal or external halyard?  Internal – the mechanism that raises and lowers
the flag is inside the pole.
How tall do you want the poles?  Typical can range from 25 feet to 70 feet (25’ for a school and
70’  for a government building).  If you don’t want a huge flag then you want it to be shorter.
How would you prefer to light the flag?   it can be lit from the top or from an upward light
mounted around the pole.  Or we can put the light on the corner of the canopy towards the flag
(It’s about 20 feet away).     I’m assuming these will all be wired unless you tell me otherwise.
I suggest the pole match the color of the windows.

 
Let me know what you think.
Thanks
Shelly

 
 
Rayshelly Lizotte PE, LEED AP
Principal, Civil Engineer

T. 207.974.3028

C. 207.745.7449

W. www.artifexae.com

 
175 Exchange Street
pthompson@cariboumaine.org

 
 
 
 
 
[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking
on any attachments or links.]
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